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From: Phil Wolff <pevanwolf@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 9:52 AM
To: Cathy Halka
Subject: Re: Meeting Notice - Homeless Strategies Workgroup

A question for the workgroup. I leave it to your sensibility of the best time or way to ask. 

We might reasonably expect very high rates of new dislocation as a result of layoffs, unpaid furloughs, expiration of PPP 
funding, end of COVID-19 related unemployment insurance, landlord bankruptcies, etc. What can we do locally to 
prevent new homelessness for the rest of this year? Or to soften the landing for the newly evicted?  

On Fri, Jul 10, 2020, 11:28 AM Cathy Halka <CHalka@co.whatcom.wa.us> wrote: 

Good morning, 

The Whatcom County Council’s Homeless Strategies Workgroup has scheduled a (virtual/online) meeting for Friday, 
July 17, 2020 (please see attached agenda for more information).  

Members of the public may listen/watch live online or by phone through Zoom Webinar. Zoom join information as well 
as agendas and meeting summaries are available online here: http://www.co.whatcom.wa.us/2748/Homeless-
Strategies-Workgroup-Meeting-In  

Members of the public may virtually raise their hand during the public comment agenda item to request to speak. (Click 
hand icon online or dial *9 by phone.) 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best, 
Cathy 

Note: Zoom offers support and tutorials at https://support.zoom.us/ 

------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Cathy B. Halka, AICP  (she/her) 

Legislative Analyst 

Whatcom County Council Office 

311 Grand Avenue, Suite 105 

Bellingham, Washington 98225 

Email: chalka@co.whatcom.wa.us 

Phone: 360-778-5019 

Work Schedule: Tuesday through Friday 

This email is subject to disclosure through the Public Records Act.  

  


